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Dear Chair Taylor, Vice-Chair Bonham and Members of the Committee,  

 

For the record the LOC is neutral on SB 592. We analyzed the bill along with City 

Insurance Services and based on our risk history we determined there were not 

sufficient grounds for the League of Oregon Cities to engage on this bill.  

 

Sincerely,  

Scott Winkels  

Lobbyist  

League of Oregon Cities  

swinkels@orcities.org  


